House of Commons
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ROLAND MICHENER, a@.c., M.P. MEMBER FOR TORONTO, ST. PAUL'S

Ottawa,
February 22, 1960

Julius Kuhl, Esq.,
114 Richview Avenue,
Toronto, Ontario.

Dear Julius,

I have your letter of February 1l2th
and was very interested to read your recent biography
in "The apartment owner and builder™ of February 1960
which you were good enough to send me, It is indeed
a remarkable story of which you have reason to be
proud.

I saw Mr. Frankel as you probably know
and also arranged an interview for him with the Hon.
David Walker.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

Roland Michener



